
 

THE FLASH! ™ Nada theme, inspired by no 

imagination

1/26/2023

Calendar

Feb 2-Club lunch meeting 

with Lubbock County Expo 

President Randy Jordan and 

Bret Lamkin

Feb 16-Club meeting with a 

speaker

Dec 28-30-Basketball 

tournament with size tbd

Notes from last week's meeting...  a healthy group of over 2 dozen people enjoyed a good 
meal and presentation (pic below).  There were several guests, including Eric Lincecum, Troy 
Hounshell, Greg Rodriguez, Erin Vaca, Kerry Hart and Cassie Johnston's two therapy student 
interns.  It is likely we will get 3 members from the group that visited.  Club business and 
basketball business was discussed.  Our speakers were Carol Trigg, Toni Krebbs and Erin Vaca 
(former/future member) from the TTU Career Center.  They spoke about the new state-
funded internship program.  One goal of the program is to get TTU students locally connected 
into the industry of their degree field.  By TTU directly paying the interns $15/hour, they 
remain an employee of TTU.  The entire internship will be 150 hours total with a max of 20 
hours per week.  Lubbock business owners have no obligation to hire them after the 
internship is over, but it gives the potential employer an opportunity to gauge the potential of 
a potential future employee.  After the presentation, other updates were given, including a 
potential video being made showing an AmTryke presentation and interviews with the 
mother and therapist.  Before the meeting ended, everyone faced the reality of long-time 
member, Julie Childs, moving to Big Bend.  She promised that she will come visit and be at 
every tournament.  Before tears could be shed, the meeting ended with a strong ring of the 
bell.  

Notes from last week's exciting board meeting...  

the board discussed the financial position of the club and possible changes.  Membership dues were determined to 

stay at $40/member/month including lunches and lowered to $10/member/month for members not including lunches.  

A scrubbing of the membership list is in process.  After a thorough scrubbing, contact info will be updated.


